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From: Tajik.universal <tajik.universal@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 3:27 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

David,

Why are you people doing this to the US based accounts? You just lowered it from 400:1 to 100:1 for
God sake!! Please explain to me the reason behind doing this, other than trying to control our lives! If
it’s supposedly a good reason than why the hell aren't other countries doing this??? This just creates
more problems because people will now travel to the UK and other countries to get what they want...
that’s 400:1. This and your decision to do this are absurd.



